
SOSC Scrutiny Sub-Committee 

Notes from the meeting held on 23 June 2015  

Suzanne to: 

1. Provide a list of the schools that were originally approached so that Members can 

check if it is complete. 

2. Resend the original letter to the non-responding primary schools in the area asking 

them again to answer the questions. 

3. Check to see if there are records of the levels of obesity shown by school. 

4. Find out about the Sport Accreditation Scheme – what it is, which schools are 

involved, what are the benefits, etc 

5. Find out whether any school can buy in the services of the Hertfordshire School 

Sports Partnership 

6. Contact winners of QDJA funds to find out how/when and where they became 

involved in their sport/physical activity and how much impact their schools had on 

them taking it up 

7. Redraft the scoping document and circulate for comment 

It is expected that the above tasks will be completed by 10 July and responses to the points 

raised will be requested by 31 July.  At this stage it should be possible to draft a list of 

witnesses and questions for agreement by the sub-committee. 

The next meetings of the sub-committee will be held on the evenings of 13 and 14 October.  

These will be used for questioning of witnesses and collating of evidence.  A report will be 

prepared for submission to Cabinet on 1 December.   


